Penner Meeting - continued

installation, and the proposed building of a medical centre.

Mr. Penner welcomed a question and answer time and was invited to attend the Chimo Club formal opening planned for May 25th.

Pictured below - Keith Penner presents Canadian Flag to Chimo Club. Left to right -Lester McCuaig, past president; Mrs. Mary Chadwell (2nd Vice-President); Reeve H.J. McParland and Mr. Penner. Photo by I. McCuaig



RUBY REBEKAH LODGE MEETING

The Charter was draped, at the March 27th meeting of Ruby Rebekah Lodge, in loving memory of the late Mrs. Sarah Boyd, who joined the Lodge, April I3, I96I, her death occuring on March 26th, 1974.

Two important meetings were announced: the District meeting for all Past Noble Grands, on April I3, and a seminar-type meeting on April 22nd, both in Thunder Bay. This will be a joint Oddfellow and Rebekah meeting, to comply with the wishes of the S.G.M., Mr. Shelby McCauley who will be present.

Mrs. Gladys Hamilton and Mrs. Gloria Miller were named representative and Scholar, respectively, to attend the Rebekah Assembly Sessions in June, in Toronto, with Mrs. Winnie Clemens as alternate delegate.

Mrs Hamilton and Mrs. Miller were also appointed as district representatives to district meetings for the 1974-75 term.

Dinner plates and silverware were placed on order for the Lcdge cupboards.

A donation was made to the Cancer Society. Mrs. Hamilton gave a lengthy report of cards and flowers sent to hospitalized or bereaved members.

THE CONFEDERATION COLLEGE

OF APPLIED ARTS AND TECHNOLOGY

in Cooperation with Terrace Bay Recreation Department Present;

SPRING CLASS IN

EX 929 AMATEUR WINE MAKING

Instruction in basic wine making. Students will receive an excellent opportunity to learn the secrets of wine and to begin a new and interesting hobby. Each student will receive the equipment needed to begin the hobby as part of his or her registration fee.

Instructor: Gerrie Dickson

Fee:

\$15.00

Class Starts: Tuesday, April I6

7:00 - 9:00 P.M.

Time:

Register at: Terrace Bay Recreation Department Office before April II, 1974.

